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Heller Statement on FCC Net Neutrality Decision 

(Washington, D.C.) – The D.C. Circuit Court of Appeals today issued its decision regarding Verizon’s challenge to the Federal Communications Commission’s (FCC’s) Open Internet Rules, finding that the FCC overstepped its authority when implementing the Open Internet Order. 

Following the court’s decision, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued this statement:
 
“The court decision today verifies what I have believed for years, which is that the FCC did not have the authority to subject broadband providers to common carrier treatment in their Open Internet Order.   
 
“The Internet has tremendous promise for the future of delivery of voice, video, and data. However, Internet policy should not be a back and forth between the FCC and the U.S. Court of Appeals for the D.C. Circuit.  That is why I believe it would be wise for Congress to examine our current telecommunications law and engage in a robust discussion about these policies instead of leaving it to the FCC.
 
“Lastly, I strongly believe the process with which net neutrality was implemented led to a poor outcome.  Improving the process through greater debate, increased transparency and additional time for review could have prevented the need for judicial action today. I look forward to reintroducing the FCC Process Reform Bill that I have helped craft with Chairman Greg Walden to avoid similar situations in the future.”
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